
 
 

Reliability Panel’s Review of Template for Generator Compliance Programs 
Public Meeting Notice 

 
 
Under the National Electricity Rules the Reliability Panel is required to undertake periodic reviews 
of the template for generator compliance programs.  The Panel received terms of reference from 
the Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) in November 2011 for a review of the template 
to be completed by July 2012. The Panel will be publishing the draft report on this review by 
30 March 2012. 
 
The Panel will make a presentation on this review, and provide an opportunity for comments and 
questions, at a public meeting to be held at the AEMC office in Sydney on Wednesday, 
16 May 2012. 
 
Information on the public meeting, including the registration process, will be advertised on our 
website with the publication of the draft report later in March 2012. 
 
For further information on this review please contact Anita Lai at the AEMC on (02) 8296 7800 or 
panel@aemc.gov.au. 
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